
 

Dear Auction Supporters, 
 
First and foremost, we would like to extend our utmost gratitude for your support of the 20th 
Annual Syracuse University Charity Sports Auction! 
 
It is with great pleasure that we announce the 20th Annual Syracuse University Charity Sports 
Auction raised a total of $59,500, making this the highest grossing auction across our 20 year 
history! Without you, none of this would be possible, so thank you! 
 
All auction proceeds will be going directly to Rescue Mission Alliance of Syracuse where it 
will make a tangible impact in providing food and shelter to underprivileged members of the 
Central New York community. To learn more, please visit their website: 
www.rescuemissionalliance.org. 
 
The auction check presentation will be occurring prior to the tipoff of the Syracuse Men’s 
Basketball game on Saturday, February 8th. If you are planning to attend the game, please be in 
your seats early so you do not miss the presentation!  
 
Once again, thank you for being an integral part in our record-breaking auction! To keep 
up-to-date with all information regarding the Syracuse University Sport Management Club and 
our Annual Charity Sports Auction, please visit our website: www.sucharitysportsauction.com 
and follow us on social media (@su_spm_club).  
 
Thank you and Go Orange! 
 
With Sincere Appreciation, 
 
20th Annual Syracuse University Charity Sports Auction Co-Chairs 
 
Livia McQuade​ ​ Tynan Weathers​ ​ Adelaide Gilley 
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